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From Our Administrator

Past Governor Andy Anderson was back in the hospital briefly and is back home and 
doing well.  Everyone else seems to be staying healthy.

I'd like to thank everyone for your support during the past year.  Please show the same 
support for our new Prelate and keep him informed if anyone is ailing.

Please don't forget the Memorial for our departed brothers and  sisters  on May 7 th at  1 
PM.

From the Prelate

Well folks, another year begins, looks like the Men have a Board.  Looking 
forward to some new blood upstairs.  We also have a bunch of new members and a 
wonderful addition from  1731.  If you see a new face, introduce yourself and make 
them feel welcome.

We will have a few events in May, our Memorial Service for our departed 
members on the 7th,  then comes our Lodge  Birthday Celebration on the 28th with 
beer specials as well as hot dogs and hamburgers.  The Lodge is welcoming 
Birthday gifts, cash or supplies are very much appreciated.  Rumor has it Jimmy is 
setting up a horse shoe tournament.  Let us not forget Mother's Day.  We are 
cooking for the mothers, their breakfast is complementary.

Please come down and enjoy our Lodge and help us have an even better year 
than the last.     Hope to see you soon.

Fraternally,
Ron Woods 
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WOTM 2267
Officers

Sr. Regent
Open

Jr. Grad. Regent
Stephanie Archer

Jr. Regent
Toni Perez 

Secretary/Treas.
Jeanette Shelton

Recorder
Chris Welch

Submit articles
& Suggestions to:
 Barbara Minich
619-200-9156

Barbara.minich @
yahoo.com 

The Calendar Meeting is on the 
3rd Wednesday of each Month

ARTICLES ARE DUE ON 
THAT DAY

If possible, please submit them 
to me by e-mail.

Thanks!  – Barbara

Please Help Fill In The White Board
It's in the hallway between the kitchen and the restrooms.

We always like to see new faces volunteering in the kitchen and 
anywhere else in the Lodge!

If you would like to cook for one of our regular meals, please sign up!

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge 1713
Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

9062 Memory Lane, Spring Valley, CA 91977
Office: 619-463-4672  Social Quarters:619-463-6444

LOOM 1713
Officers

Governor
Terence Kindred

Jr. Governor
Bob Godsil

Prelate
Carlos Verduzco

Treasurer
JP Shelton

Jr. Past Gov, 
Jimmy Welch

Administrator 
Open

Trustees
1yr:  Robert Fajardo

Sergeant at Arms
Jon Minich

May 28th   is the Lemon Grove Lodge's 
Birthday Party.  There will be $1 
specials all day starting at noon:  draft 
beer, hot dogs and hamburgers.

There will be activities including 
horseshoes.

Please bring a gift for the Lodge: Paper 
towels, toilet paper, plastic forks, 
knives, spoons, paper plates, etc.  Or 
donate cash or a check made out to 
“LOOM 1713”.  Anything you donate 
will help our great Lodge to continue 
to prosper.

Lemon Grove Lodge
53rd Birthday
Celebration
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Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

From Our Junior Graduate Regent

From Our Jr. Regent
Sue Gilbert's son Don was seriously injured in a traffic accident.  

He is in the hospital ICU.   Let's keep him in our thoughts and prayers 
for a speedy recovery.

Toni Perez
Jr Regent

We have filled four of the five board positions for 2017-2018.  Your WOTM 
board will be Toni Perez - Jr Regent, Chris Welch – Recorder, Jeanette 
Shelton – Secretary/Treasurer and Stephanie Archer – Jr Graduate Regent.  
Our Senior Regent position is vacant at this time.  If you are interested in 
being considered for the Senior Regent position, please let a board member 
know.  Our meeting nights will continue to be the first and third Tuesday of 
the month at 7pm.

As usual, we are in need of volunteers to help in the kitchen.  If you would 
like to help out, put your name on the board in the hallway.  We would love 
to try your favorite dish.  

We will be having our annual memorial service for our departed brothers 
and sisters on the 7th of May at 1pm.  I will be cooking full menu breakfast 
that morning.  Come down and eat and stick around for the Memorial.  

Monday May 29th we will have our Memorial Day celebration.   

Thank you to all that volunteer their time and participate in our lodge events. 
 I look forward to working with all of you again and continuing to support 
Mooseheart and Moosehaven.

Stephanie Archer – Jr Graduate Regent
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Manuel Abrigo – 05/01

Dave Bojevsky – 05/08

Malcolm Jaeger – 05/10

Doug Burkett – 05/12

Edwin Reed – 05/12

James Dulaney – 5/13

Tyler Stein – 5/21

Mel Hunter – 05/23

Greg Adame – 5/26

Leonard Gomes Sr. – 05/26

Ron Whorton – 5/26

James Stotler – 5/28

Manuel Romo – 05/29

Steven Sparhawk – 05/31

Jenny Hudson – 05/04

Briana Heavener – 05/09

Louise Gaboury – 05/14

Taylor Shelton – 5/14

Mei Keith – 05/15

Yvette Woods – 05/17

Jan Bankhead – 05/19

Rosemary Morales – 05/19

Peggy Davenport – 5/29

Maryann Ramos – 05/31
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Upcoming Events...

NON PROFIT
ORGANIZATION

U.S. POSTAGE PAID
EL CAJON, CA
PERMIT #250

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Address service requested

Rev C

––––––

● New Variety of Food in Social Quarters Tuesdays,Thursdays 

● May 7,14,21,28 – Our Delicious Breakfast 9 AM
● May 5,12,19,26 – Great Friday Night Dinners

● May 1,8,15,22 – Join us for Mexican Cuisine

● May 7 – Memorial for Departed Brothers & Sisters 1pm

● May 14 – Mother's Day Breakfast, No Charge to our Mothers

● May 21 – District Meeting in Escondido

● May 28 – Lodge Birthday Party – See Page 2 for details.

● May 29 – Memorial Day, BYOM and Side Dish to Share. 1 PM

Check Calendar Page for Details
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